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Dear Board and Directors,

the General Meeting Working Group has been trying very hard to find a
workable solution to implementing the Board resolution to put motions by
postal ballot.

Directors will have received the email from David Taplin stating that
TBT are unable to act for DTE in any form of postal ballot including one
entirely using Election Buddy, having regard to the current movement
restrictions in force.

We have also been advised by the Business Victoria section of the
Victorian Government that travel permits will not be entertained for any
activity regarding organisational voting.

Can any Director advise of any mechanism to implement the Board's GM
ballot resolution?

If no workable solution is proposed, we believe it is everybody's best
interest for the Board to urgently rescind its motion for postal
ballots, in order to allow the upcoming SGM proceed without dispute
around this matter.

Regards,

John Reid and Tania Morsman
General Meeting Working Group.



